
Procedure to be Followed in Cases of Academic 
Dishonesty 
Professors have discretion in the classroom when academic integrity has been violated. The class syllabus should contain 
a statement on how violations of academic integrity will be treated. A first case of academic dishonesty may be handled by 
the professor, but will be reported to the Vice-President for Academic Administration using the University's "Academic 
Integrity" form. A second offense may be handled by the Vice-President for Academic Administration in conjunction with 
the professor. Students may appeal a decision made by either the professor or the Vice-President for Academic 
Administration by following the student academic appeals process as outlined in this bulletin under "Student Rights' and 
Appeals Policies." 
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